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August 1, 2018

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Unicom, Inc. Discontinuance of International Service, 47 C.F.R. 8 63.19(a)
Dear Ms. Dortch:

Unicom, Inc. (*Unicom”) intends to discontinue the provision of all international services
in the state of Alaska by October 1, 2018. Unicom is a non-dominant provider and currently
provides service only in Alaska. Unicom previously notified the Commission pursuant to
Section 63.21(h) of the Commission’s rules that it relies on GCI Communication Corp.’s
international Section 214 authorization to provide international service (ITC-214-19960116-
00009 (Old File No. ITC-96-033); ITC-ASG-20080821-00395). Unicom is the only entity
discontinuing international service; GCI Communication Corp. and any other entities using GCI
Communication Corp.’s international Section 214 authorization will continue provision of
international services.

Unicom today notified all of its affected customers of the planned discontinuance in
writing as set forth in the attached letters. All affected customers will have other choices for
international service, including through GCI.

Respectfully submitted,

To7tes

Tim Stelzig

Federal Regulatory Attorney
GCI Communication Corp.
1900 L St., N.W., Suite 700
Washington, DC 20036
(202) 503-2851

1900 L Street, N.W., Suite 700 ® Washington, D.C. 20036



Unicom inc.

United Utilities, Inc. | United-KUC, Inc.

Affiliates of BCI

August 1, 2018

URGENT NOTICE in regards to your Unicom Long Distance Service:
Please contact Customer Care at 1-800-478-2020 no later than October {. 2018

Dear Customer:

On August 1, 2018, Unicom filed an application to discontinue long distance service with the RCA. Once the
review and approval process is complete, all calling plans and calling plan rates will be discontinued.

Please contact UUI Customer Care at 1-800-478-2020 by October 1. 2018 {0 select another long distance carrier
or to request no long distance (No-PIC[1]).

For more information on long distance calling plans offered by AT&T or GCI please call:

AT&T 1-800-252-7266 (Residential service) or 1-800-955-9556 (Business service)
GCI  1-800-800-4800 (Residential service) or 1-800-800-7754 (Business service)

If you do not contact us before October 1, 2018, you will automatically default to No-PIC[1], and you will no
longer have a long distance plan selected for calls made on or after October 1, 2018.

Unicom has notified the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) of its proposed discontinuance of service.
The FCC will normally authorize this proposed discontinuance of service (or reduction or impairment) unless it is
shown that customers would be unable to receive service or a reasonable substitute from another carrier or that the
public convenience and necessity is otherwise adversely affected. If you wish to object, you should file your
comments as soon as possible, but no later than 15 days after the Commission releases public notice of the
proposed discontinuance. You may file your comments electronically through the FCC's Electronic Comment
Filing System using the docket number established in the Commission's public notice for this proceeding, or you
may address them to the Federal Communications Commission, Wireline Competition Bureau, Competition Policy
Division, Washington, DC 20554, and include in your comments a reference to the § 63.71 Application of
Unicom, Inc, Comments should include specific information about the impact of this proposed discontinuance (or
reduction or impairment) upon you or your company, including any inability to acquire reasonable substitute
service.

We appreciate your immediate attention to this matter. It has been a pleasure to serve your long distance needs.
Thank You,

Juliana Wayman
Unicom, Inc.

[1] Customers with this default selection lose the benefit of placing long distance calls using their carrier of choice by simply dialing 1+. Instead, the

customer is required to dial an additional 7 digit number to connect them to the catrier of their choice before dialing 1+ each time a long distance call is

made. UUT will waive the carrierchange fee for customers who select "No PIC” if Iater those customers wish to beassigned an interstate long distance carrier.

The waiver of the carrier change fee is available one time per telephone number, The waiver expires for all customers six months after this change is effective.
PO Box 927230, Anchorsge, AK 99509-27230

Customer Service: {800)478-2020 Fax: {907)272-83232 Emsil: customer@ vui-slasks.com




»
T

Unicom Inc. 7

United Utilities, Inc. | United-KUC, Inc.

Affiliates of BCI

August 1,2018

URGENT NOTICE in regards to your Unicom Long Distance Service:
Please contact Customer Care at 1-800-478-2020 no later than October 1, 2018

Dear Customer:

On August 1, 2018, Unicom filed an application to discontinue long distance service with the RCA. Once the
review and approval process is complete, all calling plans and calling plan rates will be discontinued.

Please contact UUI Customer Care at 1-800-478-2020 by October 1, 2018 to select another long distance carrier
or to request no long distance (No-PIC[1}).

For more information on long distance calling plans offered by AT&T please call:
AT&T 1-800-252-7266 (Residential service) or 1-800-955-9556 (Business service)

If you do not contact us before October 1, 2018, you will automatically default to No-PIC[1}, and you will no
longer have a long distance plan selected for calls made on or after October 1, 2018.

Unicom has notified the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) of its proposed discontinuance of service.
The FCC will normally authorize this proposed discontinuance of service (or reduction or impairment) unless it is
shown that customers would be unable to receive service or a reasonable substitute from another carrier or that the
public convenience and necessity is otherwise adversely affected. If you wish to object, you should file your
comments as soon as possible, but no later than 15 days after the Commission releases public notice of the
proposed discontinuance. You may file your comments electronically through the FCC's Electronic Comment
Filing System using the docket number established in the Commission's public notice for this proceeding, or you
may address them to the Federal Communications Commission, Wireline Competition Bureau, Competition Policy
Division, Washington, DC 20554, and include in your comments a reference to the § 63.71 Application of
Unicom, Inc. Comments should include specific information about the impact of this proposed discontinuance (or
reduction or impairment) upon you or your company, including any inability to acquire reasonable substitute
service.

We appreciate your immediate attention to this matter. It has been a pleasure to serve your long distance needs.
Thank You,

Juliana Wayman
Unicom, Inc.

{1} Customers with this default selection lose the benefit of placing long distance calls using their carrier of choice by simply dialing 1-+. Instead, the
customer is required to dial an additional 7 digit number to connect them to the carrier of their choice before dialing I+ each time a long distance call is

made. UUT will waive the carrier change fee for customers who select "No PIC" if later those wish to be assigned an interstate long distance carrier.
The waiver of the carrier change fee is available one time per telephone number. The waiver expires for all customers six months after this change is effective.

FO Box 92730, Anchorage, AK 99509-2720
Customer Service: {800)478-2020 Fex: {9807)}2723-5322 Email: customer@Quui-salsska.com




